
Memo for Kindergarten Parents 

 

 

At the next board meeting, the Superintendent 

will recommend a change in the district’s policy 

regarding Kindergarten students and 

transportation. Additionally, it will be 

recommended that our Kindergarten students 

wear PURPLE uniform shirts. Please check the 

district’s website for updates. 
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